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December 3, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

-------------------------------------------------------------

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President and Mrs. Ford will attend the National Symphony Orchestra 

Ball at the Sheraton-Park Hotel. They are expected to depart the White 

House at about 8:00 p.m. A travel pool will accompany them. 

The pool should meet in the Press Room at 7:45p.m. The dress for 

the evening is business suit. Refreshments for the pool will be available. 

There will be open press coverage of the ball in the Grand Ballroom. 
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